
From: Sandra Blakemore (She/Her) <sandra.blakemore@cityofchicago.org> 

Sent: Wednesday, December 18, 2024 10:34 AM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: Laborer's Union 1092 Fruit Baskets 

  

Steve, 

  

The Laborer’s Union sent DHR two fruit and candy baskets today.  We put them in the DHR lobby which 

is accessible to the public. 

  

Thanks, 

  

Sandra Blakemore | Commissioner 

City of Chicago | Department of Human Resources 

121 N. LaSalle St., Suite 1100| Chicago, Illinois 60602-2575 

Tel:  312.744.7709 

  

  

 


